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To      : The Office of the  
From :  FENADBH (Federation of Past Pupils of Don Bosco, Haïti) 

 
Motif : Spiritual Bouquet for the Rector Major 
 
 
Your Eminence Don Angel, the Rector Major of the Salesian Institution of Don Bosco. 
 
During this special celebration of the Family Spirituality Days, in the Salesian Institution, all the 
members of the family are filled with gratitude and admiration for your years of dedicated 
service to the Salesian family. Your leadership has been a source of inspiration for Salesian 
Houses and associations around the world, including those in Haiti. 
 
Your Eminence, 

 
FENADBH “The Haitian National Federation of Alumni and alumnae of Haiti”, on behalf of the 
ADB members from Haiti, we would like to express our heartfelt thanks for your tireless 
commitment and extraordinary leadership. Your vision and guidance have played a pivotal role 
in shaping the institution and nurturing a sense of unity and purpose among us. 
 
As we celebrate this special occasion, we wish you continued good health and God's guidance 
and blessings. 
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May you be strengthened and inspired to continue leading the institution with wisdom and grace, 
and may your efforts continue to bear fruit for the greater good. 
 
With deep appreciation and warm regards. 

 
 

 

 

 
Jude Elie 
President of FENADBH 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 


